
 
 
 

 
 
 
October 8, 2025 

 
QUARTERLY BILLING &  

CANADA POST STRIKE IMPACT 
 

Quarterly invoices have been emailed to residents who have previously 
provided their email address to the Cowichan Bay Waterworks District 
office.  
 
Due to the ongoing Canada Post strike, we are unable to mail out invoices 
to the remainder of the community.  
 
If you have not received an invoice via email, please stop by the office 
between Tuesday to Thursday, 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, to obtain a copy.  
 
Alternatively, you can obtain an emailed invoice by providing your physical 
address, phone number and email address to info@cowichanbaywater.com. 
 
Payments are due by November 12, 2025.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
COWICHAN BAY WATERWORKS DISTRICT 


